
Dear Mr Versluys and team 

 

I have commented on application 2025/1812/P via the planning website, however, the portion of 
the site for viewing related documents is not working: e.g., I get an error page titled "Server Error 
in '/CMWebDrawer' Application." 

 

As such, I am unable to view the details of the new application. However, the associated venue 
is already a nuisance during later hours. So, I've commented in relation to that, anticipating the 
new application is for permissions that would only make matters worse and embolden the 
venue to break the terms of its license even more so than it already does today. 

 

I'd be very happy to speak with you about this if you have the time. 

 

Kind regards, 

Gene Salerno 

 


